
 

 

ALL: Executive Council  

 

The Executive Council advises the Management Board of ALL (the ultimate decision-making body) 

on policy and strategy.   It meets twice a year (normally in London or Leicester on Saturdays) and is 

chaired by the Past President.   

 

The Executive Council is nominated by the membership, although a number of places on the 

Council are reserved for representatives of the Language Committees.      

 

The Executive discusses and advises on matters of ALL business (membership recruitment, 

members’ services etc) and also on issues of national educational policy and practice in the field of 

language teaching.    

 

Being on Executive is an excellent opportunity to gain an overview of national policy matters and 

gives you the chance to shape ALL’s future.  These are interesting times, and we hope that ALL will 

continue to develop despite the uncertain economic and political future, and rise to the many 

challenges that will face teachers of languages in the short to medium term.   

 

 If you’d like to talk to someone about being on the ALL Executive, call:  

Linda Parker on 0116 229 7603 or email her on info@all-languages.org.uk.  
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